
Updated CDC and OSHA Guidance
for  Fully  Vaccinated
Individuals
“Two weeks after their second dose in a two-dose series (such
as the Pfizer or Moderna vaccines), or two weeks after a
single-dose  vaccine,  such  as  Johnson  &  Johnson’s  Janssen
vaccine,” report John A. Rubin, Natalie D. Fluker and Robert
J. Simandl in The National Law Review.

“Individuals  who  do  not  meet  these  requirements  are  not
considered fully vaccinated: They are still subject to the
prior  masking  and  social  distancing  requirements.  The  CDC
stated that individuals with compromised immune systems still
may not be fully protected after vaccination.”

Read the article.
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